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Local 500 bargaining preparations continue 
 
The Local’s bargaining committee is continuing its preparation for upcoming negotiations with the City of Winnipeg. 
 
On September 28 and 29, the Local completed 2 days of bargaining preparation training to ensure each member of the 
union’s committee is well prepared for their involvement in the negotiation process. 
 
The Collective Agreement between CUPE Local 500 and the City of Winnipeg is set to expire on December 31, 2010. 
 
We’re committed to keeping you informed – once bargaining begins, we’ll be issuing regular bulletins to keep you up 
to date. 
 
For bargaining news, please visit the Local 500 website at www.cupe500.mb.ca and sign up for email updates. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Negotiating Committee 
 
The negotiating committee for CUPE Local 500 is: 
 

Mike Davidson  President, Local 500 

Sallie Caufield  Civic Services Unit 

Joan McMahon Community Services Unit 

Brian Barron  Public Works Unit 

Shane Westover Water and Waste Unit 

 

Keith Bousquet Member at Large 

Glenoria Molnar Member at Large 

 

Brian Ellis  CUPE National Staff Representative 

Wally Skomoroh CUPE National Staff Representative 

Denise Harder  CUPE National Staff Representative 

 

Bob Ripley  Local 500 Special Assignments Officer 

Karen Byzuk  Local 500 Special Assignments Officer 

Alex McClurg  Local 500 Special Assignments Officer                                                                        KB/ng cope 342 
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